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This proposed budget increase is horrendous for residents already paying more for everything. I hope there is some
reasoning when this budget is discussed.

We pay already high taxes in Stonecroft for very little services by Wilmot Township. If people walk into New
Hamburg sidewalks are mostly uncleared and snow or ice is facing any walk in and I’m surprised no one has fallen
and injured themselves yet but the time will come I’'m sure.

Some critical thinking needs to be done with such ridiculous tax hikes!

E. Bulic
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